Eligibility and Effect Determination, Devlin Road Widening Addition to Prince William Parkway/Balls Ford Road,
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The Virginia State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) concurs that for the Devlin Road Addition
(0621-076-610, PE-101, UPC #118253) to the Prince William Parkway/Balls Ford Road project
(6234-076-266, PE-101, UPC #112815): DHR File No. 1990-0911:

1. The 11 newly recorded architectural resources (076-6018-076-6028) are not eligible for the
National Register of Historic Places.

2. No historic properties would be affected by the Devlin Road widening addition to the Prince
William Parkway Interchange at Realigned Balls Ford Road Project.
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